March 12, 2007

Cheers Bar and Grill

1212 Linn St.

Sikeston, MO   63801

Dear Joyce:
Thank you for agreeing to become a part of Missouri’s Designated Driver Program, CHEERS to the Designated Driver. As a participant, your establishment has agreed to provide free non-alcoholic beverages to the acknowledged designated driver in a group of two or more.  I have included some of our CHEERS flyers and posters to make your employees and patrons aware of your participation in the program.  In exchange for your involvement, I will provide you with free promotional items such as pens, posters, cups, and coasters to be used at your establishment(s).

I have included an order form for any CHEERS items you may be interested in.  Please feel free to order supplies as needed for your services, employees and patrons. Please contact either your local CHEERS representative, Kevin Stewart (573-651-2270) or myself if you ever have any questions or concerns.  I look forward to working with you to increase the number of designated drivers on Missouri’s roads.  Thanks to you and your establishment for taking a stand and supporting designated drivers!

Sincerely,

CHEERS State Coordinator 

http://cheers.missouri.edu
